
 

Dear AP Families, 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year.  If you are a continuing AP student, please use the account 

that you have previously created to access AP classroom and register for test(s).    

Please make sure that you are aware of the following information and deadlines stated below: 

July 29, 2023    Students may begin creating their College Board accounts  

    using the JOIN CODE their AP teacher will issue. 

          

August 1, 2023   Begin taking payments for AP test(s) in the bookstore or  

    online through the Parent Portal in Infinite Campus.            

 

February 8, 2024   Final date to submit payment for all AP tests (year-  

long/second semester classes).  All tests that are not paid 

 for by this date, will be canceled and not ordered. 

 

AP Testing Dates   First week: May 6, 2024-May 10, 2024 

Second Week: May 13, 2024 - May 17, 2024 

AP classes are $100.00 per test 

 

**If you are taking AP GOVT/AP ECON second semester, registration will start in January 

Please visit our PHS Advanced Placement (AP) website for more information:  

https://www.cusd80.com/domain/3302 

 

Geri Jaramillo Mack 

Perry High School Testing Coordinator 

(480) 224-2861 or (480) 224-2818 

Jaramillomack.geraldine@cusd80.com  

https://www.cusd80.com/domain/3302
mailto:Jaramillomack.geraldine@cusd80.com


 


